
Subject:  AD28 New Swan Meeting Stile   

Date: 25/11/10   

From: Marketing   

 

 

We are pleased to advise the availability of a new section; AD28 Meeting Stile for the 

Swan door.   

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Melbourne is currently stocking this section. 

 This section is in V6 and will be added to future updates of the Tech Manual 

and wall chart 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your Area Manager. 

 

 

Kind Regards,        

 

Barry Lunn 

Sales & Marketing Manager 
P: 02 9834 9507  
E: blunn@alspec.com.au 

 CUSTOMER TECHNICAL MEMO # 112          
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